BOROUGH OF MORTON

Agenda Meeting

December 5, 2018

The agenda meeting for the month of December, 2018 was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by council president, Cimino. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited and roll was called. The following was roll call response: Mario Cimino-present, Michelle Miller-present, Natalie Young-present, Bernice Dickerson-present, Robert McGrath-present, John Miller-present. Also present: Solicitor Ewald, Police Chief Laspina, and Fire Chief Reiff. Present after roll was called: Michele Roberts.

Mr. Cimino offered a Moment of Silence in honor of the passing of former President George H.W. Bush.

Agenda Topics

Public Buildings and Infrastructure

Supplemental Snow Removal

Ms. Miller spoke with Mr. Poole regarding private contractors to help with supplemental snow removal. Rates are very high for private contractors. She suggested Mr. Poole putting the word out and having contractors contact us with their rates, and council will further discuss next week. Specifications per Mario – as needed. He suggested MR. Poole put together a proposal.

Finance & Administration

Ms. Dickerson had no report; however, the preliminary budget will be up for adoption on 12-12-18.

Public Safety

No report

Community & Economic Development

Mr. McGrath commented that 'we had snow', and we are now in the holiday season. He reported that the borough would be holding a small event on 12-15-18; a tree lighting event. He had hopes that people would show up, light the tree, and go home. Ms. Miller reported that there will be cookies. He also wished everyone a Happy Hanukah.

Public Health & Sanitation

CDCA appointment – next week council will be voting on the 2019 board appointment of the CDCA.

Law & Ordinance

Ms. Young reported that the following ordinances would be voted on for adoption; Ordinance 755 – Handicapped parking, Ordinance 756 -snow emergency routes, and Ordinance 757- Zoning Relief.

Park and Recreation

Ms. Miller discussed briefly that CDBG for 2019 would be upcoming. Council needs to take a look at any improvements they would like to see and we will discuss in detail next week. Mr. Cimino mentioned that we would need a primary and secondary application.

Planning

Next week, December 10, a meeting will be held regarding 61 S Morton Avenue, a subdivision plan has been applied for through Ridley Township, and a portion of that property is located in Morton. The applicant is Joan Mitchell. She will be in attendance.

ZONING

Hearing is scheduled for 44 Providence Road, for January 3, 2019 at 7:00 p.m.

Old Business-none

New Business - none

OPEN DISCUSSION -Michael Lee – 123 W Sylvan – attended the SHS Board meeting. He also mentioned that Pearl Harbor was attached on 12-7-18.

Council also wished Woody Rice a Happy 95th Birthday, and mentioned that he was a member of the Tuskegee Airman.

Adjournment

Ms.Roberts made a Motion to adjourn at 7:38 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Martha Preston, Secretary